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OLE OLE OLE..... 
Come Celebrate the Mexican Way  
Thursday, May 3, 4:00 pm 
 
Join the Social Committee for a pre Cinco de Mayo feast with all the 'fixings'. Sign up at the pool bulletin board.  
Gracias Social Committee Chair Eileen Deimler. 
 
 
2018 VILLA DIRECTORY 
If you have not received your updated, corrected directory, and you are still in town, please contact either Alice Kienitz 
(989/274-9827) or Myra Johnson (941/416-2929), and they will see that you get them.  Thank you Ladies. 
 
 
POOL PLEASE 
The pool deck has been thoroughly cleaned...looks awesome. The extension and additional storage shed is truly a thing 
of beauty. The team of Howard Grubb, Ron Gerlach and Jim Gdovic, and others who created this needed expansion, are 
extraordinary.  What an amazing transformation!  Look for ongoing improvements to make our pool/party gathering area 
even better over the next few months.  Our thanks to Norm Lewis, Paul dePercin and a dynamic Committee. 
 
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 

• Monday & Thursday, 9:30 am for Pickle Ball 
• Monday to Friday, 10:00 am for Pool Aerobics 
• Wednesday, 4:00 pm for Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 

 
 
NEXT BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, May 17 
2:30 pm at Jacaranda Library 
 
 
Joe and I are heading back North for a bit.  VOICE OF THE VILLAS co-editor Judi Perrier will take over next few issues.  
Please forward future notices, announcements, etc to:  jeperrier@netzero.com  
 
 

Safe Summer to All! 
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